
Sturbridge Recreation Committee Meeting Monday February 2, 2009 

 

In Attendance: Mike Moran, Mike Curtin Tom Kane and Al Jones  

Absent: Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Minutes of 1-20-09 approved 

 

Property requests 

BLC 9/26/09 Approved 

RRI 10/4/09 Approved 

 

2009 Concert Series 

Lynne to call Burgess to see what their current fee is for the use of the cafeteria for the 

concert series 

 

Summer Recreation 

The Board has reviewed the increase to the summer recreation program and voted 

unanimously to approve the following increase to the program fees: 

1. 1 child $125.00 for 8weeks 

2. 2 or more children $200.00 for 8weeks 

 

3. Which breaks down to $15.00-$25.00 per week. 

 

The board would like to give out water bottles and bags in addition to the t-shirts 

 

Power Point Presentation at the Annual Town meeting  

 Jim  said to keep it short under 10 minutes and to the point 

 Pictures of the properties 

 Goals 

 Current field situation 

 

Meeting Ajourned at 6:50pm 

 

Respectfully Submittted,  

 

 

 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 


